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Synthia Ravell

From: Tom Hart <commissionerhart@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 2:23 PM
To: Synthia Ravell
Subject: FW: Zoom vs. Live

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 

From: Richard Gamester 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 3:42 PM 
To: Ann Walker; Thomas Hart 
Cc: John Tabor; Karen Conard 
Subject: RE: Zoom vs. Live 
 
I am ok with John’s suggestion    dickie 
 

From: Ann Walker [mailto:amwjcw@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: Thomas Hart 
Cc: John Tabor; Karen Conard; rgamester@comcast.net 
Subject: Re: Zoom vs. Live 
 
See you all on Zoom tomorrow at 6:00. 
Ann 
 

Sent from my iPad 
 

On Sep 15, 2020, at 1:54 PM, Thomas Hart <commissionerhart@gmail.com> wrote: 

 
I’m fine with that. 
 
Tom Hart  
 
On Tue, Sep 15, 2020 at 1:50 PM John Tabor <johntaborportsmouth@gmail.com> wrote: 

Board colleagues - given the strong guidance of the city staff and health officer, I 
would propose we meet via Zoom only tomorrow night. We had 19 attendees at an in 
person meeting last week, and I would anticipate even more tomorrow. That poses a 
safety risk, it seems to me. I welcome your thoughts. This would put us in alignment 
with all other city boards except Fire Commission. 
 
 
Councilor John Tabor 
City of Portsmouth 
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Cell: (603) 557-6025 

--  

Tom Hart 
Police Commissioner 


